
The Clarion City Council met Tuesday, March 24th, 2020 at 4:30 pm Electronically for a special session.  

Present were Mayor Duane Asbe, Council members Dave Maxheimer, Jim Williams, Andy Young, Dan 

Hennigar and Shayne Hennigar (joined later, listening).  Also present were City Administrator Clint 

Middleton, Public Works Director Jon DeVries, Police Chief Steve Terhark, EMS Director Tiffon Willey. 

Mayor Asbe called the meeting to order and the Council then noted there were no conflicts.  

The Council reviewed the agenda of 2 separate Public Hearings.   First Public Hearing on the 

Maximum Property Tax Dollars was opened by Young seconded by Williams (all Ayes). There 

were no public comments and the hearing was closed by D. Hennigar and seconded by 

Maxheimer (all Ayes).   The second Public Hearing on the approval of FY21 Budget was opened 

by Williams seconded by Young (all Ayes). There were no public comments and the hearing was 

closed by Maxheimer and seconded by Young (all Ayes).    

Motion by Young, seconded by Maxheimer to adjourn, all ayes approved. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Clint Middleton 

City Administrator 

 

______________________________________                  _______________________________________ 

Clint Middleton, City Administrator    Duane D. Asbe, Mayor 

 


